
We want your mice! 
 

Why? Our lab is leading a National Science Foundation funded 
research project to better understand how urbanization affects wildlife. 
We are interested in learning about how cities affect animals and if 
animals are adapting to the unique aspects of city living.  

Where? Our project will compare house mice that live in  
Philadelphia, PA, New York City, NY, and Richmond, VA to the mice 
that live in rural areas around those cities. 

Who are we? We are the Phifer-Rixey 
lab from Drexel University in Philadelphia. 
You can learn more about our lab at 
phiferrixeylab.com. 

How do you collect the mice? We 
set the traps in houses, apartments, 
stores, or other indoor areas. Our traps 
are similar to “have-a-heart” live traps and 
are designed to keep animals safe. We come back and collect the traps 
and take the mice with us.   

How do I participate? If you or any of your friends think you may 
have mice around your apartment, house, business, etc., we would love 
to come out and try to catch your mice! You can ask us any questions or 
sign up using our project email: wewantmice@gmail.com 

 


